
 

Bulldog Monthly 
Official Newsletter of the Bedminster Township School PTO 

 

June 2020     Volume 2         Issue 10 
 

 
 

 

2019-2020 
PTO Executive Board 

 

 

Ramsey Melendez 
President 

Danielle Fredella 
Vice President 

Meghan Schulze 
Secretary 

Ralph Wojtech 
Treasurer 
 
 

2020-2021 
PTO Executive Board 

 

 

Danielle Fredella 
President 

Meghan Schulze 
Vice President 
Marissa Nolfi 
Secretary 

Amber Cross 
Treasurer 
 

 

 

Hello Bulldogs, 
 
The PTO is wrapping up for the year and our newly elected Board is already 
looking ahead to the 2020-2021 school year.  Danielle and Meghan will be 
heading up the team moving forward and Amber and Marissa are excited and 
eager to jump in. These ladies will be amazing and I can’t wait to see what’s 
ahead. 
 
This will be the last newsletter I write and to be honest, this  
was not the way I hoped to end the school year or my last year  
on the PTO Board but, when life gives you lemons………...  
 
I’ve had the pleasure of serving and volunteering with amazingly wonderful people 
over the past 4 years. New friends have been made, laughs have been shared and 
I’d like to think we’ve done a little good for our school, our students and our 
wonderful community.  I am extremely proud to be a part of such a great 
organization and town. We may be small when compared to others, but if you 
measured us by the size of our hearts, we would be bigger than any metropolis. I 
must admit, there are a few tears as I type this, but my PTO memories will warm 
my heart. 
 
To Amber and Marissa, I know that you will both love working with the families of 
BTS. There are so many fantastic parents you’ll get to know; your time on the Board 
will be memorable.  Thank you, Danielle, Meghan and Ralph, for walking this 
journey with me, it’s been both an honor and privilege working side by side with 
you.   
 
This summer will be different than any other we have experienced, but I hope you 
will be able to find a little fun in the sun and with a little bit of luck and patience we 
will all be together soon and can start making new Bulldog memories. 
 
Stay well,  
Ramsey  
PTO President 
melendez.family07@yahoo.com 
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Thank you  
to our amazing office staff.  

The PTO would be lost  

without you! 

Marguerite Colonel 

Cindy Gattone 

Karna Johnsen 

Mary Anne Wilcock 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See you 
at the 

Market 



Thank you  
to the Bedminster BOE 

 for your guidance and 

continued support 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you  
to the members of our  

custodial staff.   

You are always there  

for the PTO at every event. 

We are extremely appreciative 

for all that you do! 

Thank you  
Superintendent Giordano, 

Principal Swan,  

and all of our wonderful 

Administration.  

 

Thank you  
teachers for being there for 

our children both in the 

school building and out. You 

are all superheroes!! 



www.bedminsterpto.org 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If you are interested  

in being a  

Homeroom Parent  

for the 2020-2021  

school year;  

email Ramsey 
 

We wish you well and are proud of your 

individual accomplishments!  
 

Keep following us on social 

media this summer. We will 

share more Spring Fling 

sponsors and keep you 

updated on school 

announcements. 
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